
January 25, 2019 

Greetings Maple View Families: 

I hope this message finds you well.  We have had a busy week with a dance and a choir concert 

along with finishing up the final days of first semester.  Just a reminder, that this coming 

Monday, January 28th, is a school day.  This is the make-up for the missed day from the power 

outage at the end of Winter Break.  The day we missed was a Blue day so Monday will be a Blue 

day.  We will then start the new semester on Tuesday with a Gold day just like a typical 

Tuesday.  This week even with the makeup day looks like a regular week with Blue, Gold, Blue, 

Gold and then early-release on Friday.  If you have any questions, please contact the main office. 

Our students are the best – so many great BEARS Behaviors are getting noticed around campus! 

The following students had their names drawn as this week’s winners. 

Lachlan Bailey 

Christian Chambo 

Vea Miller 

Eva Reamer 

Sawyer Wiggins 

The new sports season begins on Monday for our 7th and 8th grade students.  This season we 

offer girls’ basketball and wrestling.  If your student is interested in participating they should see 

Mr. Oliver for information. 

6th grade badminton will continue on Tuesday and Thursday mornings. 

As mentioned above, the first semester ends on Monday and the new semester begins 

Tuesday.  Students will get schedules on Monday for the new semester.  Most students will see a 

change in elective for the new semester but their core classes, for the most part, should remain 

the same.  By contract, teachers have five work days to submit grades so we anticipate sending 

report cards home with students sometime during the second week of February.  Report cards 

will also be posted on Family Access. 

Please take a minute to check out what is new with PTA and how you can help. They do an 

amazing job of supporting our school! PTANewsletter 12419.pdf  

That is about all for this week.  Have a great weekend and a better week.  Go Bears! 

Andy  

Kenneth A. McGrath 
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